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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 
Notice is hereby given the San Diego County Local Agency Formation Commission 
(“LAFCO”) will hold a regular meeting on Monday, February 1, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. with 
Commissioners participating remotely utilizing video and teleconference technologies 
consistent with the Governor’s Executive Orders for physical distancing due to the COVID-19 
pandemic. At the virtual public hearing, LAFCO will consider the following matter: 
 

SPHERE OF INFLUENCE UPDATE 
RESOURCE CONSERVATION DISTRICTS IN SAN DIEGO COUNTY 

 
In accordance with Government Code Section 56425, LAFCO will open a public hearing to 
consider taking formal action to update the sphere of influence for the Resource Conservation 
Districts in San Diego County. Public agencies subject to the report are (a) Mission Resource 
Conservation District, (b) Resource Conservation District of Greater San Diego County, and (c) 
Upper San Luis Resource Conservation District.  An associated municipal service review on the 
resource conservation districts serves as the source document in informing the update and is 
available for viewing online at www.sdlafco.org.  The agenda report on the sphere update with 
specific recommendations will be available online no later than January 25, 2021.   The public is 
encouraged to review these materials and attend the public hearing on Monday, February 1st.   
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the LAFCO office at (858) 614-7755. 
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